
  

  

NEGLECT NOT THE GIFT THAT IS IN THEE 

 

Headteacher: Ms H Marriott MA, NPQH  

Church Hill Walthamstow London E17 9RZ 

Telephone: 020 8509 9446  

Email: info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk 

Website: www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  

 

We have very much enjoyed welcoming your child today at Walthamstow School for Girls and 

hope they have had a good day at their allocated secondary school. 

 

Although we suggest recommended stockists for school uniform, any supplier can be used 

including supermarkets to help keep costs down.  

Contact information for suggested stockists can be found on the school website.  

If you have further concerns regarding the cost of purchasing school uniform, please contact us at 

info@wsfg.waltham.sch.uk regarding the hardship fund. 

 

We look forward to your child joining us in September 2023 

 

Kind regards,  

Walthamstow School for Girls 

Church Hill 

London E17 9RZ 
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